
Lane   Clark   

4525   NE   Jarrett   Street   

Portland,   Oregon   

  

  

Senate   Finance   and   Revenue   
900   Court   Street   NE     
Salem,   OR   97301   

January   26,   2021   

Dear    Senate   Finance   and   Revenue   Committee ,     

I’m   writing   to   urge   you   to    vote   YES   on   SB43    pertaining   to   labor   rebates   and   tax   credits   for   media   production.   

I’m   a   Camera   Assistant   and   a   member   of   Local   600,   I   have   been   lucky   to   be   on   teams   for   shows   in   the   area   like   
Portlandia,   Shrill,   Chad,   and   various   movies   over   the   years.   I   met   my   wife   in   television.   We   will   hopefully   be   
homeowners   this   year.   

Being   behind   the   scenes,   I   have   seen   the   state   run   programs   ability   to   pull   work   up   to   us   and   put   SO   MANY   OF   
US   to   work.   Film   in   Oregon   supports   so   many   hard   working   folks   on   dollars   that   are   spent   here!     

We   are   so   thankful   for   everythingthing.   

Please    vote   YES   on   SB43    to   extend   these   critical   programs   for   our   local   production   industry.   It   supports   my   
livelihood.     

  

Regards,   

Lane   Clark   

Camera   Assistant   

Local   600   


